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MEMORANDUM 

To: 	Rep. Catherine Toll, Chair House Committee on Appropriations 

From: 	Rep. David Sharpe, Chair House Committee on Education 

Date: 	March 22, 2017 

Subject: 	Appropriation for Community High School of Vermont 

On behalf of the House Committee on Education, I respectfully request that the 

Committee on Appropriations approve an appropriation from the Education Fund to the 

Community High School of Vermont for fiscal year 2018 of $2,609,463.00, a decrease of 

$500,000.00 from the fiscal year 2017 appropriation. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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